No one spoke in opposition to the request.

There being no further discussion, Chairman Miller called for a motion. Motion by Commissioner
Rountree to recommend approval of the request as presented with the two conditions as
recommended by staff. Commissioner Graham second. All voted in favor, no one opposed (8-
0). Motion carried.

There being no other business, Chairman Miller adjourned the meeting’at 6:15 p.m.

Steve Miller, Chairman Date
Greater Lowndes Planning Commission



